
January 25, 
19 3 6

Dear Mr. Darling,

It was kind of you to write so 
friendly a greeting to me on the 20th January.

It would be a great pleasure to 
meet the officers of your Fraternity some time. 
I am most grateful to you for your kind wishes 
and expression of regard.

Yours sincerely,

H. Maurice Darling, Esq., 
President, Delta Kappa Epsilon, 
50 Vanderbilt Avenue,
HEW YORK CITY.


